Minutes Safety Committee meeting 1/19/2013

Agenda Items:

1.  Fire Marshall’s upcoming visit (TBA) (Patricia)
2. Training and Resource Update ( Lisa)
3. Lock Down and Lock In Planning Event (prep and letter to parents) (All)
Attendees: Richard Goldner, Lisa Bates, Susan Harrell, Mackenzie Johnson, Mary Bambusch, Patricia Burros

1: Fire Marshall still has to reschedule the inspection visit.  We are keeping up with the monthly requirement of fire drills, documentation is in place
3: SRO Shaw showed the video Run, Hide, Flight to PA staff on 11/05 , will show the same video to CA staff on 11/20. Lisa will work with Shaw on scheduling the lock down drill for PA and CA programs. The committee felt that the students need to be educated about the process. Lisa will ask Shaw if he could come during community circle to announce the drill. Richard will send a letter to the parents to explain the drill that will take place sometime during January 2014.
There are no news concerning the hiring of a new SRO for our programs. 

2: Lisa is doing a mental health assessment training at the ESD today, November 19th. Banks SD asked her to provide a flight training on 12/06. The PA CERT group will go thru their program graduation on 12/05.
Other:  Susan expressed concern about procedures not being followed for OCI placements/safe room for CA program. She is concern about collected data not reflecting the issues. Discussion took place, Mackenzie suggested a PA committee could review CA procedures and vice versa.

Some staff is still not trained to administer medications. Richard will send an email asking who might that training.

Meeting was adjourned.

Minutes presented by Patricia Burros
